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Marguerite McLean

From: Marguerite McLean

Sent: Monday, January 30, 2012 2:55 PM

To: Ralph Jaeger

Ce: Shawna Senko; Todd Brown

Subject: RE: 110200-WU - Confidential DN 00378-12

Thank you for verifying that confidential document number 00376-12Z can be
declassified.

Per this e-mail, the Clerk’s Office will declassify confidential document number 0037¢6-
12. have this document scanned in to create a PDF document available on-line , and
place the document in the public docket file.

Thank you.

Margquerite H McLean

Records Technician

Florida Public Service Commission
Office of Commission Clerk

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32397-0850
§50-413-6824

From: Ralph Jaeger

Sent: Monday, January 30, 2012 2:50 PM

To: Marguerite McLean; Todd Brown

Cc: Shawna Senko

Subject: RE: 110200-WU - Confidential DN 00376-12

| think it is clear that WMSI has withdrawn its request for confidentiality of this document, and you can
declassify -- that's my opinion, and then Ms. Merchant can get online — correct??

From: Marguerite McLean

Sent: Monday, January 30, 2012 12:47 PM

To: Todd Brown

Cc: Ralph Jaeger; Shawna Senko

Subject: 110200-WU - Confidential DN 00376-12

Todd,

WMSI filed a letter (see attachment to e-muail) advising the Commission that the
company will not be seeking confidential treatment of any of the documents in their

1/19/12 filing {confidential DN 00376-12). prave.

Is it OK to declassify confidential DN 00376-12 and place it in the public docket file ?

r 4 N
OOTEMENT NUMprg CATF

Thanks. 00600 JAN 30 &




Marguerite H. Mclean

Records Technician

Florida Public Service Commission
Office of Commission Clerk

2540 Shumard Qak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850
850-413-6824

1/30/2012
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